
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, AUGUST 2, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YESTERDAY I BROKE THE NEWS ABOUT OUR BUS TRIP TO MACKINAC ISLAND. AS YOU 

KNOW, WE’VE PLANNED THE TRIP AND MADE ALL OF THE ARRANGEMENTS AS THOUGH 

WE WERE GOING, UNTIL WE’RE TOLD WE CAN’T. WEDNESDAY NIGHT, I GOT A CALL 

FROM SCOTT FOWLER OF LEGACY FIVE INFORMING ME THAT BECAUSE OF LOW 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES AND COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS HE WAS CANCELLING THE 

CONCERTS SCHEDULED FOR SUNDAY NIGHT AND MONDAY MORNING.  HOWEVER, THE 

GRAND HOTEL TOLD ME THEY WOULD STILL WELCOME OUR GROUP, EVEN WITHOUT THE 

CONCERTS, AND THE COST PER PERSON WOULD BE $40 LESS.  

I ENJOY SPENDING TIME ON THE ISLAND AND I WAS PRETTY SURE OTHERS DID AS WELL. 

WE CONTACTED EVERYONE WHO WAS SIGNED UP TO GO, WE HAD A FULL BUS, AND 75% 

OF THEM STILL WANT TO GO. SO, WE’RE GOING. AND WE NOW HAVE ROOM FOR ANYONE 

ELSE WHO WOULD LIKE TO SPEND TWO NIGHTS AT THE GRAND HOTEL ON MACKINAC 

ISLAND. COMPLETE DETAILS CAN BE FOUND AT WRVM.ORG. TO REGISTER, CALL US AT 

920-842-2900. I’D LOVE TO HAVE YOU JOIN MY WIFE AND I FOR RELAXING WEEKEND ON 

MACKINAC ISLAND. 

THIS COMING WEEK, ON MORNING WATCH BETWEEN 7 & 8 AM, I INVITE YOU LISTEN TO 

INTERVIEWS I DID WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF DIFFERENT MISSION AVIATION 

ORGANIZATIONS. THE EAA AIRVENTURE WAS CANCELLED BUT, BY PHONE, I’M ABLE TO 

BRING YOU SOME OF WHAT WE MISSED. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING AND FOR SUPPORTING WRVM RADIO WITH YOUR PRAYERS AND 

GIFTS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


